
            

       

October 23, 2017      

Dear Parents of a 3rd, 4th, or 5th Grader, 

Over the years, the AR Fun Day has become an annual event everyone wants to 

attend.  This is a day filled with, crafts, water games, photo booth, disc jockey, 

inflatables, gaming truck, a movie, breakfast, lunch and snacks.   Your child can 

enjoy this day if they earn their AR Fun Day Goal in both the 2nd and 3rd Quarters.  

The classroom teacher will provide each student with a classroom reading goal 

and a higher AR Fun Day Goal.  Your child must meet the AR Fun Day goal during 

both quarters to receive the reward, which will take place Friday, April 6, 2018 

(this date is tentative as the testing schedule may change).   

Please encourage your child to meet these goals by reminding them of the 

importance of developing a reading schedule, while calculating and maintaining 

the number of points needed each week.  Question your child weekly if they have 

reached their required AR Fun Day Goal points.  If not, they will need to spend 

extra reading time the following week.  My goal is for all students in grades 3-5 to 

reach their highest goal while finding the joy in reading and earning their end 

reward.  I am confident with your insight and encouragement your child will reach 

for the top and join me for this fabulous fun filled day.   

Volunteers are an integral part of this event and opportunities will be 

communicated as the date nears.   

Thank you for supporting this event by encouraging your child to read and 

monitoring their AR points.   

Sincerely, 

Mrs. R. Gamboa  
Always in the Interest of Children 

Teacher Librarian 
       


